
Dear Neighbour,

Whitbread is working on emerging proposals to redevelop the existing London Southwark 
(Bankside) Premier Inn hotel at 34 Bankside, Park Street, London SE1 9EF. 

The proposals include the creation of a new Premier Inn hotel with around 170 rooms, 
featuring a high-quality and sustainable design, a publicly accessible bar and restaurant, and 
enhancements to the public realm.

We welcome your views

As part of our commitment to engage with the local community, we would like to invite you to 
attend one of our in-person exhibition events where you will be able to view the details of the 
proposals and meet with members of the project team. 

The public consultation sessions will take place at: 

The Bridge, 
73-81 Southwark Bridge Road, 
London, 
SE1 0NQ

on:

Wednesday 16th July (5pm to 8pm)
Saturday 19th July (10am to 1pm)

If you are unable to attend one of these events, you will be able to write to us at FREEPOST 
RESIDENT CONSULTATION (no stamp or other markings required), call 0800 020 9833 
or send an email to feedback@PIBankside-consultation.co.uk to request additional information.
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In addition, you will be able to view the plans on our website:  
PIBankside-consultation.co.uk following the exhibition events. 

We are keen to engage with residents as we prepare our plans, 
listening carefully and considering all views on the proposals.
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